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I wish to record my disappointment at the proposed changes in legislation that will affect the First Peoples 
of Australia. I believe that the proposed changes will adversely affect indigenous communities in the 
Northern Territory, and will lead to further hardship and alienation. I would like the proposals to be 
reconsidered. 
  
Yours faithfully, 
  
Catherine Hutchison 

 
 

 




